
Klaus Lambeck, Chief Commission Staff
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

February 2, 2012 

RE: Application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need to 
Construct the Dresden Energy Facility Located in Muskingum County, Ohio
Case No. 00-0686-EL-BGN

Dear Mr. Lambeck:

This letter serves as notification on behalf of Appalachian Power Company (APCo) that the 
construction of the Dresden Energy Facility located in Muskingum County, Ohio is complete and 
has begun commercial operation.    

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

  //s/  Erin C. Miller ____
Erin C. Miller, Counsel 

American Electric Power
1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH  43215
ecmiller1@aep.com

Erin C. Miller
Contract Attorney

(614) 716-1637    PHONE
(614) 716-2975    FAX
(614) 230-9078    CELL
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